
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2020 
 
 

Recorded Presentation from LVO Online Employee Meeting is Now Available for 
Viewing on LVO COVID-19 Awareness Web Site 
 
The recording from the April 30, 2020 LVO online meeting for employees is now available on the LVO COVID-
19 Awareness Web Site. On the web site under “LVO Information” go to “Click Here to View the Recorded 
Employee Skype Meeting” 
 
Link to LVO COVID-19 Awareness Web Site: 
 
https://www.volvogroup.com/en-en/about-us/organization/our-global-
presence/hagerstown/LVOaware2020.html 
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